
Community Open House: Smiths Falls Youth Arena Feasibility Study 
As part of the Youth Arena Feasibility Study conducted by Nustadia Recreation Inc., the Town of Smiths Falls 
is excited to host a Community Open House to discuss proposed building options for the Youth Arena. This 
event will provide an opportunity for community members to learn more about the study’s insights, review 
potential design options for the facility, and share their feedback to help shape the future of our recreation 
infrastructure. 

 


������ Date: Wednesday, January 29th, 2025 


������� Time: 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 


���� Location: Smiths Falls Community Centre Hall 

 

What to Expect: 

• Displays showcasing design options for the arena, including renovation and new-build possibilities. 
• Opportunities to speak with Town staff and project consultants to gather your valuable input on 

priorities for the arena. 

Your voice matters!  

Join us to ensure that the Smiths Falls Youth Arena continues to meet the needs of our growing and diverse 
community. 

 


